We have a published author visiting Latzer Library!
Dr. James Michael Williams, Author of The Beaks Family: Baby Beaks is Worried,
will be sharing his passion for reading on Thursday, June 26 at 6:00 p.m.

The Beaks Family book series is designed to help children understand that feelings
are normal and give them coping skills to help them succeed in school and life.
Dr. Williams was a former teacher and an administrator in the public school system.
Please mark this date on your calendar!




